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19 December 2016

Director

Planning Frameworks

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam

Submission from Eurobodalla Shire Council regarding the
State Environmental Planning Policy (Coastal Management) and
Draft Local Planning Direction — Coastal Management

Eurobodalla Shire Council recently received advice regarding the extension granted to local
councils to forward a submission in response to the exhibition of the draft State
Environmental Planning Policy (Coastal Management) and Draft Local Planning Direction —

Coastal Management.

Council welcomes the opportunity to forward a detailed submission that has been prepared
with the professional expertise of staff, and carefully considered and endorsed by a meeting

of Council.

We wish to advise you a full submission will be forwarded to you following the meeting of

Council to be held on 28 February 2016.

If you have any questions or require additional comment please contact me on 4474 1304 or

via email on lindsay.usher@esc.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Ubhe—

Lindsay Usher
Director
Planning and Sustainability Services

89 vulcan street moruya
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